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RE:  STARLING CLASS FOREST SCHOOL 
 
Starling Class are going to be taking part in outdoor learning, which is an intensive 
programme of literacy and numeracy on Thursday afternoons. 
 
Outdoor learning provides children with an opportunity to develop educational resilience, new 
learning opportunities which can then be developed further in the classroom setting, as well 
as physical development. 
 
We will be leaving school promptly after lunch on Thursdays and will return to school by the 
end of the school day, starting on Thursday 13th September with the last session on Thursday 
13th December. 
 
Your child will need to arrive at school in uniform and bring their change of clothes with them 
to change into before we go.  Children will need warm clothes (old clothes will be best!) such 
as long-sleeved tops, long trousers/leggings, wellington boots, a warm waterproof coat and 
hats/gloves are essential. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for our class and we hope that it will be an enjoyable and 
inspiring experience.  The sessions take place at Ashenbank Wood, further details about the 
wood are available on the Woodland Trust website. 
 
If you would like to discuss this learning opportunity further then please speak to Mrs Fitter or 
Mrs Baldwin. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Fitter and Mrs Baldwin 
Outdoor Learning/Forest School Leaders  


